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Stolen Truck and Trailer Found Friday 
(KAIR)--A pick-up truck, and cattle trailer, reported stolen in Jackson County, have been located in
Saint Joseph, Missouri. 

That word Friday from Jackson County Sheriff Tim Morse, who says they were recovered Friday
afternoon by the Buchanan County Sheriff's Office. 

The truck and trailer were stolen earlier this month from 16621 326th Road. 

No suspects are yet named and no arrests are reported. 
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